
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Reed, AlJawann [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] STOP DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:17:13 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:49 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] STOP DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024

-----Original Message-----
From: joannherbst@everyactioncustom.com <joannherbst@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 5:05 AM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] STOP DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m begging you to NOT SUPPORT Docket Number QO24020126 – 2024 The updated
Energy Master Plan creates the framework for the destruction of marine life.

Climate change is a natural phenomenon. It is pure hubris to believe that anything humans on our planet do will
impact this natural occurrence.

Until the USA has a viable infrastructure to support a fleet of electric vehicles, the movement to those are another
pending disaster.

Thank you for your time, and I look forward to a safe haven for whales, dolphins, turtles and other sea life in a  New
Jersey without  wind turbines in our future!

Sincerely
JoAnn Herbst

Sincerely,
JoAnn Herbst
688 Bayview Dr  Toms River, NJ 08753-2074 joannherbst@concast.net
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